
SPECIAL NOTICE 
Writing Support: Summer I 2020 

 
The Writing and Learning Center’s on-campus space is closed for the time being, but some of our team 
members are still available for writing consultations in an online format. To schedule a writing session, 
UIW undergraduate students should reach out over email: wlc@uiwtx.edu. The appointment will be 
scheduled in Zoom, and students will receive a link to access the session.  
 
How does writing tutoring work on Zoom? 
 
Once connected to the session, students can discuss their assignment with the tutor and use the screen 
share feature to show any relevant materials: instructions, essay draft, notes, outline, etc. Equipped 
with this information, the tutor can ask questions and provide feedback, just as they would in a typical 
in-person meeting.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out to us with any questions or concerns. See you online! 
 
~The WLC Team  
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